
East Carolina University’s College of Engineering and Technology presents the second annual

Engineering and Technology Symposium 
Next-Gen STEM: Engaging Minds, Empowering Futures

Thursday, August 7, 2025
8:00am-4:00pm

ECU Campus
Greenville, NC

*Industry tours and an evening networking event will be held on Wednesday, August 6. More
information to come.

K-12 STEM Educators are invited to the second annual Engineering and Technology Symposium dedicated to connecting
higher education with K-12 curricular standards. Through facility tours, workshops, keynote speakers, and panel
discussions, discover innovative methods to integrate real-world applications across all K-12 content areas. Network with
educators and ECU College of Engineering and Technology faculty to forge collaborations aimed at enhancing K-12
student preparedness for post-graduation opportunities.

Use the link or QR code below to reserve your seat for this FREE event. Breakfast and lunch will
be provided. 

The deadline to register is April 30, 2025. 
Space is limited and tickets will be issued based on the order in which they are received. 

For more information, contact Dr. Natalie Aman at amanna17@ecu.edu

RSVP: https://ecu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0pJMvHUj2gC8atE

https://ecu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0pJMvHUj2gC8atE

